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 Term 1 Clownfish and Seahorses 
 
Welcome to Year 1! We hope that you had a wonderful, relaxing summer holiday. We 
are very excited to return to school and are looking forward to beginning this next 
adventure with the children. Our topic for this term is Superheroes. 
 
English 
 
In English we will be reading ‘Supertato’ by Sue Hendra and ‘Superkid’ by Claire 
Freedman. We will also be looking at everyday superheroes. Our writing focuses this 
term will include; composing and writing sentences, using finger spaces and forming 
letters correctly starting and finishing in the correct position. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maths 
 
In Maths this term we will develop our counting skills and our understanding of 
number. We will be starting the term with counting and reading and writing numbers 
in words and numerals. This will be followed across the term with addition and 
subtraction.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PE 
 
 

How You Can Help 
 
Please read with your child every day and talk with them about what they 
are reading. Ask them questions about the story, characters and plot. Can 
they predict what will happen next?  
 
Please encourage your child to form their letters correctly when they are 

writing at home. If you are unsure about this please come and ask me.  

How You Can Help 
 
Please support your child with practising counting forwards and backwards 
from any number up to 100 and counting in 2s, 5s and 10s up to 50 and 
beyond.  

Please also practise putting numbers up to 50 in the correct order. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aquacon.com%2FClownfish_saltwaterfish.html&h=0&w=0&tbnid=aIjva12TLpn16M&zoom=1&tbnh=149&tbnw=230&docid=P_DN4-kvOoYguM&tbm=isch&ei=a0sdVIvFGsmu7AayiYHwCg&ved=0CAoQsCUoAg
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PE 
 
Clownfish and Seahorses will have PE on a Tuesday afternoon. Please ensure your 
child comes to school with the correct, named PE kit and that it is in school every 
day.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vocabulary Mats and Glossaries 
 
Each term we will be sending home a copy of our topic’s vocabulary mat and 
glossary for you to read through with your child at home.   
 
 
Please ensure that if children are bringing money in to school, that it is brought in, in 
a named envelope, so that we can keep it safe. Please can you provide your child 
with a drink bottle which they can refill with water during the school day.  
 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or queries. We look 
forward to working with you this year. 
 
 
Miss Brewster and Miss Craddick 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spellings 
 
The children will be given homework in their Homework Book every Thursday. 
This will include five spellings to learn. The children will be tested on these five 
words on the following Friday.  
 
After the October break the amount of spellings will increase from five to ten.  
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